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East Texas: 708 E Broadway, 

Gladewater – 2:30 p.m. 

Song Leader – Ed Weiss 

Pianist – Ardith Weiss 

Sermonette – John Flynn 

Sermon – Ken Treybig 

 

Ruston: Holiday Inn Express, 

Ruston – 1 p.m. 

Song Leader – Steve Barnette 

Pianist – Johna Barnette 

Split Sermon – Johnny Callender 

Split Sermon – Chris Teague 

 

General Announcements 

Feast Reflections Potluck 

East Texas will have a Feast 

reflections potluck today after 

services. Please bring two of the 

following food items: meat 

dish, vegetable dish, salad, or 

dessert. Also, be sure to label 

your serving dishes. Thanks for 

your help! 

 

Congregational Meeting 

East Texas will also have a 

congregational meeting after 

sundown tonight to discuss var-

ious topics relating to the poten-

tial purchase of The Challenge. 

Sundown should be around 6:45 

p.m. in case you plan to leave 

and come back for the meeting. 

 

Sabbath School 

Sabbath School will meet next 

week after services. 

 

 

Media Library-New Material 

There are some new DVDs 

available at the media library: 

“Honoring God With Our Holy 

Day Offerings” by Britton Tay-

lor, “By This Shall All Men 

Know” by Doug Horchak and 

“Spiritual Blindness” by Doug 

Horchak. If you would like a 

copy of one, please see James 

Ellis. 

 

Volleyball Practices 

The next teen and adult coed 

volleyball practices are tomor-

row, Sunday, from 9 to 11 a.m. 

at the Big Sandy Middle School 

gym. Our first regional weekend 

is November 21-22 in Austin. 

 

Ruston Service Time 

Next Sabbath Ruston will 

meet at 12 noon at the regular 

location, Holiday Inn Express. 

 

Men’s Club 

The next Men’s Club meeting 

will be next Sabbath, October 

24, at the Gladewater hall about 

45 minutes after services. 

 

Speakers’ Seminar 

We will have a special semi-

nar for all our speakers on Sat-

urday night, October 24, after 

Men’s Club. Mrs. Ardith Weiss 

will share some of the things 

she has learned from teaching 

college speech classes with our 

Men’s Club members as well as 

with all our speakers on the lo-

cal speaking schedule. Please 

plan to be at the hall by 6:45 

p.m. for the seminar. 

 

Potluck & Game Night 

East Texas will have a themed 

potluck and game night on Oc-

tober 31. Please sign the list on 

the Information Table if you 

plan to come so we can tailor 

the games accordingly. The 

theme this year will be Italian. If 

you have any Italian decorations 

you would like to share for table 

centerpieces or to hang on the 

walls, please see James or 

Scarlet Ellis. Giochiamo un 

gioco! 

 

East Texas Service Time 

Daylight Saving Time ends on 

Sunday, November 1. There-

fore, beginning with the Sab-

bath of November 7, East Texas 

will again switch to meeting at 

2 p.m. Be sure to mark your 

calendar! 

 

Teen Bible Study 

There will be a teen Bible 

study immediately after services 

November 7 in the classroom. 

 

Houston Campout 

The website to register for this 

year’s Houston Family Cam-

pout is up and running at  

www.lakelivingstoncampout.com. 

This web site will introduce a 
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new way to register, select your 

site, and pay for the Houston 

Campout taking place Novem-

ber 13-15 at Lake Livingston. 

Manual forms will still be ac-

cepted for those who do not 

have access to the online regis-

tration and will be mailed to 

each church area shortly. Please 

email Taige McIntyre at lakeliv-

ingstoncampout@gmail.com 

with any questions you may 

have. 

 

Potential Israel Tour 

Remember that Foundation 

Institute is considering a tour of 

Israel next spring around the 

Feast of Pentecost, if there is 

enough interest. If you are seri-

ously interested and can afford 

the trip, please go to 

http://foundationinstitute.org/Isr

aelTrip2016 for details and to 

fill out the form by Friday, Oct. 

16, 2015. Filling out the form 

will not guarantee your ac-

ceptance to join the tour, but it 

will give us real numbers to 

work with. 
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